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17th December 2014 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope that you enjoy our Christmas 2014 Newsletter and read about the wonderful events and 
activities. As I wrote in my recent letter to you, I am sure that it is not typical for schools to be able 
to say that in just one term, that their students have spoken to the Prime Minister via video link, 
visited Brittany, performed in an ‘Evening of Creativity’, been part of a professional production of 
Shakespeare in Bristol, camped on Dartmoor and had visits from three Olympic and Paralympic 
athletes in addition to the day to day events, activities and lessons! 

It is a testament to the hard work and enthusiasm of the staff and students who together simply bring 
learning to life! The images and articles capture the experiences of the students so very well and nowhere 
better can this be seen than during the Year 7 Residential and Challenge Day at the start of term.  

The ‘Celebration of Creativity Evening’ was simply inspirational. The students performed beautifully 
showcasing their Dance, Drama, Art & Photography, Music and Catering talents which impressed the guests 
who were able to join us for the evening. I must say a huge thank you again to the staff from all of these 
subject areas who worked so hard to ensure that we were able to share and celebrate each contribution 
and of course a special thank you to Mrs Antonello who co-ordinated the whole event. With guest 
performances from the students from St Nicholas Primary School, it really was a highlight of the Autumn 
Term. I am sure that the students who performed will continue to enjoy themselves completing 
coursework or simply developing their skills and talents in each area – thank you again for performing for 
us all. 

Throughout the rest of the Newsletter, you will be able to see some of the other fantastic work that has 
gone on through the term including some superb contributions from our own students writing articles for 
you to enjoy. I am delighted that we can share this with you as a celebration of learning.  

I would like to take this opportunity to say congratulations to the students who won awards at the Exeter 
in Excellence Awards Ceremony. I was so proud to invite each of the winning recipients up onto the stage 
to the applause of an audience of representatives from across the City. And for our cast to perform one of 
the songs from the forthcoming Adams Family production, a frightening taster of what I am sure will be an 
amazing show that we will welcome you all to come and enjoy in the new year. 

Our Church Service at Pinhoe Church last Thursday was a lovely opportunity to come together and 
celebrate this wonderful time of year. With our Chaplains delivering Christmas assemblies throughout last 
week also, I was delighted to have the meaning of Christmas shared and celebrated within and beyond the 
College. 

We aim to ensure that St Luke’s is a College that inspires students in all subject areas and we wish to 
continue provide our students with academic challenge, opportunities to explore interests, pursue 
potential and individual achievement in whatever field of endeavour.  

With this in mind, as mentioned in my recent letter to you, I am reviewing and revisiting many areas of the 
College’s work including undertaking a behaviour review in the new year which will include consultation 
with parents/carers, students and staff. This will ensure that our systems and policies continue to lead to 
the very best outcomes for our students. I welcome your contributions and thank you in advance as I am 
sure that this will help us to take a step closer to outstanding in everything that we do! 

I’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that the College will close at the slightly earlier time of 
2:30pm on Friday and finally, thank you again for your continued support and on behalf of us all here at St 
Luke’s, have a wonderful Christmas and best wishes for the New Year! 

Yours sincerely 

Dave Holt 
Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Dean, for his help decorating the Atrium Christmas tree this year. 


